
 

 

DPW  

Will my trash continue to be picked up during the City closure? 

Yes. The trash collection schedule has not changed, and GFL has informed us that 
residents should not experience any service interruptions. 

Are recycle centers open during the City closure? 

No, recycle centers are closed. Residents have the option of signing up for curbside 
GFL’s Curbside Recycling Service by calling GFL at (844) 464-3587. 

Will DPW be responding to requests during the City closure? 

DPW is responding to emergency calls only (e.g. water main break, sanitary back up, 
tree down in the road, MISS DIG, etc.) Please call (586) 469-5151 for all Public Works 
related emergencies. 
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